
Ravenswood - Housing Tasmania Wildor Crescent Subdivision 

Ms FINLAY question to MINISTER for HOUSING and PLANNING 

Michael from Launceston would like an update on the Housing Tasmania Wildor 
Crescent subdivision in Ravenswood. After calling for tenders, at great individual cost to 
each tenderer, has Homes Tasmania now told tenderers that it will not be happening? If 
so, can they please explain why? 


